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Cheriton Close
CV5 9JX
A fantastic opportunity to acquire this three-bedroom mid
terraced family home in need of modernisation, set in the
very desirable Allesley Park.

The property is situated in a quiet close within easy reach
of excellent local schools, an array of local shops and
amenities and only a short walk away from Allesley Park.

In brief the property compromises of; Porch, entrance hall,
a superbly sized 24ft lounge/diner with patio doors leading
to the spacious garden, a fitted kitchen incorporating four
ring gas hob and separate integrated oven and space for
other appliances. 

The first-floor benefits from; Two double bedrooms and a
further generously sized single bedroom as well as a shower
room. 

Externally to the front you will find a fore garden with on
street parking. To the rear is a large private enclosed
garden with garage. 

**This property is being sold on behalf of a corporate
client. It is marketed subject to obtaining the grant of
probate and must remain on the market until contracts are
exchanged. As part of a deceased's estate it may not be
possible to provide answers to the standard property
questionnaire. Please refer to the agent before viewing if
you feel this may affect your buying decision.**

**Please note that any services, heating system or
appliances have not been tested, and no warranty can be
given or implied as to their working order. **
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Dimensions

Porch

Entrance Hall

Lounge/Diner
3.90m x 7.57m

Kitchen
2.28m x 4.26m

W/C

FIRST FLOOR

Bedroom One
3.61m x 3.88m

Bedroom Two
3.44m x 3.72m

Bedroom Three
2.06m x 3.19m

Shower Room
2.28m x 1.66m



Floor Plan Location Map

EPC

Total area: 982.00 sq ft
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